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Friday 10th November 2023 

Dear Parents, 
 

Proposed Year 2 visit to Slimbridge Wetland Centre 
 
On Thursday 30th November, we are proposing to take the Y2 children to Slimbridge, 
linked to our science curriculum this term. 
 
Please bring your child into school for the normal time (by 8.45am) so that the coach can 
leave school promptly. We will return from Slimbridge within the school day and so 
children can be collected as normal at 3.00pm. 
 
The children do not need to wear school uniform but should dress appropriately for 
the weather (bearing in mind it may be raining and windy). 
 
Packed lunches will be provided by our catering team. Please indicate on the reply form 
if your child would prefer a cheese or a ham roll. If your child does not usually have a 
school lunch, please send them with their packed lunch and a drink as normal.  
 
The cost of the trip is £14.41 to cover the coach travel and admission to Slimbridge. If 
you have not already made a voluntary contribution to the school this year, please 
consider making a payment of this amount via bank transfer using the school’s bank 
details below. If you have already made a voluntary contribution or your child is eligible 
for the Pupil Premium Grant, there is no need to make a further contribution for this trip. 
 
Charlton Kings Infants’ School 
Account no: 51478968 
Sort code: 30-91-87 
Reference: Your child’s full name 
 
Please complete this reply form: https://forms.office.com/e/g36KJvwJKV by no later than 
Friday 17th November. If you are available to help on the day, please speak to your 
child’s teacher for more information.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
The Year 2 team 

https://forms.office.com/e/g36KJvwJKV

